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Comments: To whom it may concern,

Our family is now in its 5th generation in Tincup.

The last decade has really seen a tremendous growth in out of control camping, fires, ATV trails and human

waste. Disbursed camping in the Tincup / Rainbow area has become a true hazard to our Towns.There is total

disrespect for pristine meadows and roadless areas. 

The no camping ban from last summer was the perfect solution. I personally dismantled 15 fire rings that had

sprung up over the last couple of years. I also picked up and packe out quite a bit of trash and waste. 

Please immortalize the camping ban. On careless fire would ruin our Town.


